THE BOOK NLOK

Dear parents, grandparents and carers,

You are invited to our Book Fair
Wednesday 8" and Thursday 9" July

Billingshurst Primary School would like to invite you to The Book Nook Book Fair where you will find
an extensive and exhilarating range of latest releases and well-loved classics to get your child excited
about reading.

With prices starting at £7.99, there will be books for all interests and reading abilities and we are
sure there will be a book for you and your child to enjoy. Also, all sales go towards FREE books for
our school!

When: Wednesday 8 and Thursday 9" July — books will also be available
to purchase during Parents Evening

Where: In the hall.

Payment: Cash or Card

As there are no Year 6 parent’s evenings this half term, children in Year 6 can bring their
own money to buy a book during the day.

Thank you for your support.
Kind regards, E
>
- i sl
01 DINGSAUES fﬂﬁux
,Detty
Book Fair Organiser " A =~ i
‘Lpﬂ"\“ i
Ve HELEN PETERS (LSt
54 |

The Book Nook Book Fair,

THE BOQK NGOK

First Avenue, Hove. BN3 2F]. www.booknookuk.com



